M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
October 26, 2017
RE:
Approval of Contract Closeout BG-4 
Stephens Elementary – Chiller Replacement
BG#15-278
The Stephens Elementary Chiller Replacement project has been completed.  All punch list items have been completed.  The approval of final payment by you and the Department of Education will allow project close-out of this project. 
I recommend the board approve the BG-4 for the above project, as submitted.
Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
